316, Inc.

P. O. Box 12825
Pensacola, FL. 32591
850 261-2796

November 8, 2021

Re: Name change of 1 block of Zarragossa

To whom it may concern,

As the managing member and Secretary of 316, Inc. please know that we have no
objection to the street name change. In fact we think it is a great idea!

Should you need any other information from the corporation please don’t hesitate to call
the number above.

Sincerely,

L.t

David W. Jacobi, Secretar§ 316, Inc.




